New Library Building Committee
March 19,2003
At 7:00 PM
Council Chambers City Hall

|.  Update on New Library Building Project.

{ Note The March meeting will be held in the City Council
Chambers not Conference Room A}

Enclosures:

e The January minutes of the New Library Building Committeg;

e Letter from New Hampshire Division of Historical Resources
responding to Ms. Diane Tefft' s request to place the armory on the
historic register;

e Memo from John Bohenko to City Council regarding the process
known as “ Section 106” of the National Historic Preservation Act.
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